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Rotary Raffle Tickets
 

You will find a book of raffle tickets in each child’s book bag. These are part of 
the Dorchester Rotary Club Christmas Draw. For each ticket sold (£1 each), 

FoPS receive back the whole £1 plus some extra from the Rotary Club and their 
sponsors.  

Please do buy them yourselves and sell tickets to friends and family. 

1st Prize £500        2nd Prize £250      3rd Prize £100     4th Prize £50

Due to Covid restrictions, please could all Counterfoils and money (cheque or 
cash) be returned to the School Office by Friday 4th December, in a sealed 

envelope via your child’s school bag.  Extra books of tickets are available from 
the School Office, but Please email fopspta@hotmail.com or the school office with 

the number of books you would like and they will be sent home via your child’s 
school bag.

The draw will take place on Friday 18th December.

We are also currently in the process of gathering and sourcing any hamper 
donations for our Christmas Hamper raffle in December.  If anyone works 
for, or knows of, a company who would be willing to donate a prize, please 

do get in touch via our messenger page or email us at 
fopspta@hotmail.com  Any and all donations would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you and we hope you all have a good Half Term break.

FoPS Committee
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